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contact with this population depends almost entirely upon the 
initiative and opportunity of individual members of the staff, and 
those whose work creates such opportunity find to their regret 
that in some of the English-speaking districts of the Province the 
institution is hardly known and in none is there the enthusiastic 
support which might reasonably be hoped for under proper relationships*

It is believed that a canvass of the staff as a whole 
of past Heads of Departments in the School of Agriculture. of the ' 
graduates, and of those persons best qualified to gauge the sentiments 
of the agricultural community would reveal a remarkable consensus of 
agreement with the views expressed above*
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